
Greetings, 
 
I urge you to not let this legislation pass. As written, it does not provide due process or protect the rights 
of all parties. This proposed law is not harmonious with several federal laws and will only confuse the 
matters at hand. 
 
Please vote no. 
 
Sincerely, 
Josh Luben 
420 Kemper Crest Dr 
Newberg OR 97132 
 


